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Enrollment Update 
 
Background:   
 
As I have done every couple of months this year, I have included an enrollment update.  This document 
includes our official enrollment numbers for each building (by grade level) for the month of April.  These 
figures are listed next to our “6th day enrollment” for comparison sake.  As you will see, our K-8 
enrollment has increased since early September by 11 students.   
 
As it relates to next year’s staffing, the enrollment is consistent with the staffing plan that was 
presented in February 2019.  At this time, I do not anticipate a need for any additional changes to our  
K-8 general education classroom staffing. 
 
  


